
September 15, 2023
Dear Friends of Ukraine,

CONTACT CONGRESS NOW!
 
The White House has announced a request to Congress for an additional $24 billion in 
supplemental appropriations for Ukraine.  Media outlets are reporting that the presidential 
request would include $13.1 billion in additional security and military, with an additional 
$8.5 billion for economic and humanitarian assistance to Ukraine. 
Currently, the supplemental request is being debated in the U.S. Congress on whether to 
include the $24 billion appropriations in a continuing resolution (CR) to avert a federal 
shutdown.  The links below provide an assessment of the current dynamic in Congress 
regarding continued assistance to Ukraine:

https://thehill.com/homenews/senate/4191002-senate-looks-to-take-control-in-
spending-fight-with-house 

https://thehill.com/homenews/house/4205377-house-gop-grows-skeptical-on-ukraine-
its-not-just-the-freedom-caucus 

The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public 
affairs bureau – the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) – urge you to contact 
your elected officials to express your support for the supplemental assistance to Ukraine.  
To contact your Senators and Representatives, respectively, please visit www.senate.gov 
and www.house.gov.  
Your communication with your elected officials will denote the importance and urgency 
of this additional security assistance package to Ukraine.
Below please find an enclosed infographic and hashtags to use in support of Ukraine:

• #russiaSponsorsTerrorism
• #russianWarCrimes
• For over 550 days, Ukrainians have led the global fight for freedom and democracy.
• The Ukrainian people have faced unimaginable devastation and shown incredible 

resilience. 
• Advocate for U.S. national security interests in supporting Ukraine. 
• Ukraine is fighting for the preservation of democracy worldwide.  Support Ukraine 

to win the war again russian aggression.

• #UkraineAdvocacy
• #SupportUkraine

• #USAarmUkraine
• #putinWarCriminal
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https://thehill.com/homenews/senate/4191002-senate-looks-to-take-control-in-spending-fight-with-house
https://thehill.com/homenews/house/4205377-house-gop-grows-skeptical-on-ukraine-its-not-just-the-freedom-caucus
https://www.senate.gov/
https://www.house.gov/


fax:  (202) 547-0019 

e-mail:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com
Facebook/Twitter/Instagram: @UNISdirect

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National 
Information Service (UNIS) at:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Michael Sawkiw, Jr.
UCCA Executive Vice President 
and 
Director - Ukrainian National Information Service 
(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America) 
311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002 

tel:  (202) 547-0018 
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